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Engaging business and community members 
to support youth and those in need 

Club of 
Issaquah 
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Issaquah 
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November 

2021 

Rotary          
 

             
  
  

 

May Meetings 

May 3rd 5:30 p.m. at Big Block Brewery 
Chris Laux’s Classification Talk 

Issaquah Schools Foundation Update 

May 10th Noon at Depot Museum 
Partners for Work – Mock Interviews 

May 17th 5:30 p.m. at Big Block Brewery 
Janine’s Classification Talk 2.0 

May 24th Noon at School District 5150 Bldg. 
Scholarship Awards 

May 31st 5:00 p.m. at Big Block Brewery 
5th Tuesday Club Social 
Bring your appetizers! 

_______________________________________ 
 

June Meetings 

June 7th 5:30 p.m. at Big Block Brewery 
Classification Talks TBD 

June 14th at Depot Museum 
Past scholarship winner Arne Grette 

June 21st 5:30 p.m. at Big Block Brewery 
Special presentation by Beau (food-related) 

June 28th 5:00 p.m. at Big Block Brewery 
Turning of the Wheel 

 

 

 

 

 

The Issaquah Squaker 
May 2022 

Birthdays 
Brian Thomas       3rd week 
Dave Halling          4th week 
Larry Greenblatt   5th week 

 

 

Grape Escape Appreciations 

Over 90% of Club members participated in Grape Escape! 

Special mentions go to: 

• Ann & Lesley—for serving as Co-Chairs 

• Kathy & Scott—for organizing the Silent Auction 

• Janine—for organizing the Wine Pull and  

Beau, Sean & Kirk for making it a sell-out. 

• Claudia, Mark & Richard—for providing food 

tastings through their businesses. 

• Cassie—for enlisting a dozen Interact members to 

assist with set-up, food serving and clean-up. 

Through everyone’s efforts, we exceeded expectations! 
 

May 

Membership 
Anniversaries 
Joe Bilsborough 

Tiny Homes Building 

Let’s be a force reducing homelessness in the 
Seattle area.  Join the Issaquah Rotary crew 

on Saturday, May 7th, to build tiny homes at 
The Hope Factory.  No experience or tools 
are needed; they will train willing hearts!  

The 15 volunteer slots will fill up quickly, so 
please reach out to Andrew Face now (206-
393-8356) to secure your place on the crew. 
Family members welcome! Min. age is 16. 

 

SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES 

 
Donate blood on Thursday, May 19 & Friday, 

May 20, at The Church of Jesus Christ of 
Latter-day Saints, in the Gym, located at 

1100 6th Ave SE, Issaquah, 98027. 
  

Appointments Required: book a Donation 

Appointment by calling 800-398-7888.  On the 

day of your Donation, provide the code 5030 

or mention “Rotary District 5030” to have your 

Donation count towards the District’s impact. 

There is no deferral from donating if you have 

received the COVID-19 vaccine. 

Masks are required. 

Send photos of your 

recent donations to 

carmamckay@gmail.com 

by May 1st for the 

District’s next 

newsletter! 

mailto:carmamckay@gmail.com


    

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
The 

Interact 
Club 

worked 
at sites 

on Front 
Street. 

Tasting 

Setting up 
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April Activities April 19th     
Pub Night 

Students of the Month - Athletics 

April 5th    
Pub Night 

April 12th at the Depot Museum 

April 20th  
Grape Escape 2022 

Club members and state 
legislators Bill Ramos and 

Mark Mullet summarize the 
major bills passed during the 

recent legislative session. 

Beth Tesh and Sten Crissey 
reviewed how Bloodworks 
NW strives to ensure local 

patients have the blood 
they need.  See upcoming 
donation event on Page 1. 

Ann, Scott, John and Lesley lead us through 
Grape Escape 101 to prepare for the event. 

April 23rd  
Keep Issaquah Beautiful Day 

Club 
members 

and guests 
weeded & 
mulched 

Post Office 
parking lot 

beds. 

Counting 
funds raised 

for 
Community 

Service! 


